
Mac Club, December, 2022 

Along with the Mac Club Board of Directors and volunteers, I wish you 
Happy Holidays and thank you to all our members for your continued 
support.


The Mac Club could not function without the dedicated service of  
volunteer officers, directors, supervisors, instructors and chairpersons. The 
operation of the club and lab is performed by these volunteers and I want 
to thank all for making it happen. 


Starting in January, instructor Dennis Kelly will increase the meeting 
schedule of his macOS workshop to every week instead of every other 
week. For those of us who need to refresh our computing skills, or have a 
question or problem, come into the lab each Wednesday at 10:00 AM 
starting January 11th.  Bring your own MacBook or use one of the lab’s 
computers.


If you purchased or received a new Apple device, our iPhone and iPad 
classes will quickly get you up to speed. Also, be sure to look out for Ron’s 
periodic Apple Watch class to get you started with that new watch. 


After a delay of over two years due to the COVID shutdown, the lab was 
able to replace several of our aging computers with the 24 inch iMac. If 
you’re interested in the new computer, come in and check it out.


Gene Hollaway, President

TheMacClub.org


